

February 16, 2017

Ms. Julie Castañeda, Clèrk of the Board PIMA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 130 West Congress Street; 5th Floor Tucson, Arizona 85701-1317

Re: Tucson-Pima County Bicycle Advisory Committee

Dear Ms. Castañeda:

The Town of Oro Valley is pleased to have Oro Valley representative Joseph Pickens sit as a voting member on the Tucson-Pima County Bicycle Advisory Committee. Mr. Pickens was appointed to fulfill a term that will expire on December 31, 2017.

Sincerely,

Michely Atus

Michelle Stine, Deputy Town Clerk

pc: Nancy Ellis, Parks & Recreation Department

Joseph Pickens, Tucson-Pima County Bicycle Advisory Committee